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&ÉÒÓÔ 4ÅÁÃÈÅÒÓ ÏÆ /ÕÒ #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ 7ÁÙÓ ÏÆ &ÁÉÔÈ 
 
The spirit of our culture is often referenced as individualistic, relativistic, and materialistic.  Each descriptor presents a chal-
lenge to a way of life that expresses an authentic Catholic Community in its engagement with the larger secular culture.  
Each characteristic presents a very real challenge to our Catholic identity. And so we are faced as a Catholic community in 
examining the character and attitude that guides our beliefs, values, behaviors, and practices as Catholic Christians.  What 
exactly does the character of our Catholic community contribute toward influencing in a credible way the actions and life of 
our wider civic community; including our lived expressions of solidarity and participation in promoting the common good.  
Pope Francis in addressing the youth of the world in Rio de Janeiro, asks them, ñWhat can we do?ò  His answer: ñBota f® ï 
put on faith.ò  His words certainly resonate for all of us as a Catholic Community and in fact provide the ñcharacterò that 
should clothe us, who have the responsibility of being the ñfirst teachers of their children in the ways of faith.ò  
ñPut on faithò: what does this mean? When we prepare a plate of food and we see that it needs salt, well, we ñput onò salt; 
when it needs oil, then we ñput onò oil. ñTo put onò, that is, to place on top of, to pour over. And so it is in our life, dear 
young friends: if we want it to have real meaning and fulfillment, as you want and as you deserve, I say to each one of you, 
ñPut on faithò, and your life will take on a new flavor, it will have a compass to show you the way; ñput on hopeò and every 
one of your days will be enlightened and your horizon will no longer be dark, but luminous; ñput on love,ò  and your life 
will be like a house built on a rock, your journey will be joyful, because 
you will find many friends to journey with you.  
Further challenging the youth, saying 
ñPut on Christò in your life, place your trust in him and you will 
never be disappointed! You see how faith accomplishes a revolution 
in us, one which we can call Copernican, because it removes us from 
the centre and restores it to God; faith immerses us in his love and 
gives us security, strength, and hope. To all appearances, nothing 
has changed; yet, in the depths of our being, everything is different. 
Peace, consolation, gentleness, courage, serenity and joy, which are 
all fruits of the Holy Spirit (cf. Gal 5:22), find a home in our heart, 
and our very being is transformed; our way of thinking and acting is 
made new, it becomes Jesusô own, Godôs own, way of thinking and 
acting.ò 
ñPut on Christò in your lives. In these days, Christ awaits you in his word; listen carefully to him and your heart will be 
warmed by his presence; ñPut on Christò: he awaits you in the sacrament of Penance, to heal by his mercy the wounds 
caused by sin. Do not be afraid to ask Godôs forgiveness! He never tires of forgiving us, like a father who loves us. God is 
pure mercy! ñPut on Christò: he is waiting for you in his flesh in the Eucharist, the sacrament of his presence and his 
sacrifice of love, and in the humanity of the many young people who will enrich you with their friendship, encourage you 
by their witness to the faith, and teach you the language of charity, goodness and service. 

How does this all happen?  Saint Paul reminds us in his letter to the Philippians that our attitude must be that of Christ- an 
attitude of self-giving love. Our Holy Father is telling us now is the time to more intentionally examine who we are as fol-
lowers of Jesus Christ and how we will live out our life in the spirit of Christôs own self-giving love. To clothe ourselves in 
Christ self-giving love is not merely a nice thought; rather it demands an investment; it is not a cheap grace.  

To the Beloved of God, 
 

While reflecting on the beginning of a new academic year, I  wanted to share the following with you, so that you know 
where I am coming from as pastor of Christ the Servant and Our Lady of Peace School.   My hope is that this explains my 
vision and expectations for every child that walks through the doors of our school. As a Roman Catholic, it is our belief that 
every child is a beloved child of God.  This conviction is the foundational principle for all of our lives in the ministry of edu-
cation and this certainly has serious implications for us as a Community of Disciples ï Church. 
It is in faith that we hold that every child has been given by God the potential to become the person God intends.  There is an 
old saying ñGod doesnôt make junkò; therefore NO child is excluded from that possibility, every child is unrepeatable and 
no one can take any one childôs place. 
Our Catholic teachers are formed and dedicated in the  understanding that these irreplaceable children may not be what we 
might have created in our image; but after all they are created in Godôs image, not ours.  That makes all the difference. 
Therefore, we share a responsibility as Catholic parents and educators to cooperate with Godôs Spirit in enabling the discov-
ery of each childôs potential, often hidden deep within.    



 

 

Mass Intentions 
Tuesday August 8 
8:00 AM   Marie Sirpilla by Cindy & Jim Barr                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Wednesday August 9                                                          
8:00 AM  James & Jeannie Casper by Daughters             
Cindy (Jialanella) Hall by Husband David Hall                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Thursday August 10                                                            
8:00 AM  Margaret Bushway by Barbara & Alan 
Digianantonio                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Friday August 11                                                                  
8:00 AM  Dominic & Clara Fasano by Family        

 

Saturday August 12                                                            
4:30 PM Mary Miday by Paul Miday                                
Josephine Prestier by Duplain Family                                                                                         

Sunday August 13                                                                
9:00 AM  Jeannie Casper by Sara & Bruce Pumphrey     
Ernest Buonocore by Family                                                                                                   
11:00 AM Margaret Haidet by Family                             
Cecilia Spitale by Family                                                                                                    
6:30PM  Henry Corbett by Family & Friends                                                                                    

                                                                                                                             

Liturgy 
ñAs Servants of Christ, through the various Liturgical Ministries, we offer our gifts to one  
another with the mutual kindness and respect, providing and enhancing opportunities for prayerful worship and 

celebration.ò  Liturgy Pastoral Secretary: Chris Thomas ŎƊǘƘƻƳŀǎмϪŀǧΦƴŜǘ ƻǊ Mike Reed mreed 
@christtheservantparish.org   
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Morning Daily Mass  (Tue.-Fri.) will be at 8AM until August 
11. This change is due to the availability of our priests that 
celebrate daily Mass at Christ the Servant Parish. Thank you. 

Mass Times  

The Assumption of the Blessed  

Virgin Mary  

 

Tuesday August 15  
A Holy Day of Obligation 
9:00a.m. 
7:00p.m.  

This demands a radical viewpoint as parents and educators in being able to go 
beyond the ñsurfaceò of race, gender, ethnic, socio-economic, and religious 
background.  It is through the eyes of faith we will find that which naturally 
lies deep within each child - the image and likeness of God. 
It has been proven that every child instinctively knows whether they are loved 
or not, knowing exactly what is in the heart of the parent and teacher; for the 
eyes truly are the mirrors of the soul.  Therefore as parents, teachers, parish-
ioners and pastors we have been entrusted with   figuring out a way for every 
child to experience their inborn dignity and value.  This can only happen when 
we help our children in recognizing their love- ability by God. 
Without this understanding, we merely become enablers of a social elitism 
that promotes the ñsurvival of the fittest.ò  This attitude allows for a God who discriminates, shows partiality and can make 
mistakes. 
My prayer is that as we begin this new school year, that we will share together our greatest challenge; assuring that we wel-
come with love and care Godôs beloved sons and daughters. 
 

mailto:cftthomas1@att.net


 

 

Parish Life 
Parish Life Pastoral Area Mission Statement 

As servants of Christ, through the various Parish Life ministries, we offer our gifts to one another with mutual 

kindness and respect, providing and enhancing diverse opportunities for fellowship, mutual support and ministry 
to our Parish community, led by Christôs example of hospitality and inclusiveness.ò  Parish Life Pastoral Secre-
tary: Lynne Dragomier ldragom1@kent.edu or  Andrew Sarachman acsarachman@christtheservantparish.org  
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Christ the Servant Parish has a gift for you! Get 
FORMED Now! 

Itôs EASY and FREE to Register! 

Visit formed.org with a web browser 

Click on Register (lower right of page) 

Enter Parish Access Code:WMP46W 
Enter your email and create a password 

(you need this to login later) 

Enjoy and share with others in our local commu-
nity!  

Guadalupe is 
the                                     

recommend-
ed movie for 
this week 

Seniors Group  
is on vacation for July and August. Meetings will    
resume in September. Watch the bulletin for details. 

#ÁÌÌÅÄ ÔÏ 3ÅÒÖÅ 
/ÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÁÒÅ ÉÎ ÎÅÅÄ ÏÆ ÐÏÓÉÔÉÖÅ ÒÏÌÅ ÍÏÄÅÌÓ ÔÏ 
ÓÅÒÖÅ ÁÓ ÃÁÔÅÃÈÉÓÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓ ÆÏÒ ÏÕÒ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ 
3ÃÈÏÏÌ ÏÆ 2ÅÌÉÇÉÏÎȢ  7Å ÁÒÅ ÁÔÔÅÍÐÔÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÇÅÔ έ ÏÒ 
ή ÐÅÏÐÌÅ ÔÏ ÈÅÌÐ ÏÕÔ ×ÉÔÈ ÅÁÃÈ ÃÌÁÓÓ ÓÏ ÔÈÁÔ ÏÕÒ 
ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÍÅÅÔ ÁÎÄ ÆÏÒÍ ÒÅÌÁÔÉÏÎÓÈÉÐÓ ×ÉÔÈ Á ÖÁÒÉÅȤ
ÔÙ ÏÆ ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒÓ ÁÎÄ ÏÕÒ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓ  ÒÅÍÁÉÎ ÊÏÙÆÕÌ 
ÁÎÄ ×ÅÌÌ ÐÒÅÐÁÒÅÄȢ  #ÏÎÓÉÄÅÒ ÓÈÁÒÉÎÇ ÙÏÕÒ ÆÁÉÔÈ 
ÁÎÄ ×ÁÌËÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ ÏÕÒ ÙÏÕÎÇ ÄÉÓÃÉÐÌÅÓ ÁÓ ×Å ÁÌÌ 
ÇÒÏ× ÃÌÏÓÅÒ ÔÏ 'ÏÄ ÂÙ ÂÅÉÎÇ ÒÅÓÐÏÎÓÉÂÌÅ ÆÏÒ ÏÎÌÙ ΰ-
Ϋά ÌÅÓÓÏÎÓ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈÏÕÔ ÔÈÅ ÙÅÁÒȢ 
 
/ÕÒ ÃÌÁÓÓÅÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅȡ 
¶ 0ÒÅ+ ɉÁÇÅ έȟήȟ ÁÎÄ ÅÁÒÌÙ ίɊ 

¶ + Ǫ Ϋ 

¶ άÎÄ ÇÒÁÄÅ ɉ&ÉÒÓÔ 2ÅÃÏÎÃÉÌÉÁÔÉÏÎ Ǫ &ÉÒÓÔ #ÏÍȤ
ÍÕÎÉÏÎɊ 

¶ έÒÄ Ǫ ήÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅ 

¶ ίÔÈ Ǫ ΰÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅ 

αÔÈ Ǫ βÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅ ɉ#ÏÎǢÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ ÐÒÅÐÁÒÁÔÉÏÎɊ 

 
032 ÍÅÅÔÓ ÏÎ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇÓ ÆÒÏÍ γȡΫί-ΫΪȡήίÁÍ 
ÆÒÏÍ 3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ - -ÁÙȢ 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ %ÌÉÓÅ 3ÃÈÁÆȤ
ÅÒ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÐÁÒÉÓÈ ÏǣÃÅ ɉέέΪ-ήγά-ΪαίαɊ ÏÒ ÖÉÁ ÅÍÁÉÌ 
ÁÔ ÅÓÃÈÁÆÅÒΊÃÈÒÉÓÔÔÈÅÓÅÒÖÁÎÔÐÁÒÉÓÈȢÏÒÇ ÔÏ ÉÎÑÕÉÒÅ 
ÆÕÒÔÈÅÒ ÏÒ ÓÉÇÎ-ÕÐȢ  
 

Hear Ye! Hear Ye! 
Sunday, October 1st we will be hosting a brunch for 
those who filled out the information on the blue parish 
surveys in May.  Formal invitations are forthcoming.  If 
you were out of town when we completed the surveys 
and have a desire to share in the roundtable discussions 
at the brunch please contact Elise at the parish office to 
be added to the  October 1st guest list. She may be 
reached at 330-492-0757 or eschaf-
er@christtheservantparish.org. 

Ladies Guild Meeting August 21. 
The program will be a ñfun auction.ò Members 
are asked to donate an item they no longer need 
or use to be auctioned off by our own ñBetty 
J.ò auctioneer.  All are welcome. 

mailto:eschafer@christtheservantparish.org
mailto:eschafer@christtheservantparish.org
mailto:eschafer@christtheservantparish.org
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'ÅÎÅÒÁÌ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ ÁÎÄ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ   
!ÃÔÉÖÉÔÉÅÓ υπȾυπ 

%ÖÅÒÙ -ÏÎÄÁÙ Á ×ÉÎÎÅÒ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÄÒÁ×Î ÔÈÅ ×ÉÎÎÅÒ ×ÉÌÌ 
ÂÅ ÐÏÓÔÅÄ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ ×ÅÅËÓ ÂÕÌÌÅÔÉÎȢ  
 
0ÕÔ Á ÄÏÌÌÁÒ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÅÎÖÅÌÏÐÅ ÔÏ  ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅȢ 4ÈÅ ÅÎÖÅȤ
ÌÏÐÅÓ ÁÒÅ ÆÏÕÎÄ ÉÎ ÙÏÕÒ  
3ÔÅ×ÁÒÄÓÈÉÐ  0ÁÃËÅÔÓȢ 
 
-7/30/2017 # 62830was drawn, but did not play and would have 
won $458.00 
 

Sponsor for the Week 
Russo Redi-Mix Concrete 
 
 

 
 

Christ the Servant Parish Stewardship                          
W/E 7/30/2017 $10,179.00                           

 

The Transfiguration of the Lord                                                                                                      August 6, 2017 

Parish Meeting Events for the Week 
Ahead 

Sunday August 6 

New Beginners Alcoholic Anonymous 
meeting in the Seton Hall  7-8pm 

 

Monday August 7 

Parish Menôs Basketball 7-9 p.m. gym 

 

Tuesday August 8 

Knitting guild 6:30-8:30 p.m. Gathering 
Rm. 

 



 

 

Social Concerns 
ñAs servants of Christ, we will strive to be the presence of Christ to our parish and the wider com-
munity, providing counsel, assistance, and hope as we live the Gospel of God through our practice of 
the Corporal Works of Mercy.  We offer our gifts with kindness and respect, enhancing opportuni-
ties for fellowship and mutual support, led by Christôs example of hospitality, diversity and inclu-
siveness.ò  Social Concerns Pastoral Secretary: John Cihon  jchon@mpwservices.com or Teresa 
Golden McClelland teresa-efg@sbcglobal.net  
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We had a great week for our food drive. This week we collected 443 lbs. of food, 95 lbs. of clothing and 24 lbs. of toilet-
ries.  Great job everyone!  Hope Outreach will be very grateful. Your generous spirit makes this all possible. Thank you! 

A friendly game of Catholic trivia will begin 

at 6:30pm on Saturday, August 12th in Seton 

Hall as part of the parish picnic.   We are still 

accepting team   participants. Please contact 

Elise Schafer at  

eschafer@christtheservantparish.org  or call 

the parish office if you are interested in 

signing up (330 - 492 - 0757 ).  Otherwise, 

mosey on in to observe as a member of the 

audience.  


